
 

 

Dear Parent /Carer, 
 
Over the next few weeks, your child will be considering their option choices for Year 10. They will be 
involved in various activities, outlined below, to help them make the best choices for them. These 
activities will culminate in Options Evening on Wednesday 16th March, from 6pm until 8pm. 
 
Activities over the coming weeks: 

• An options booklet on making the right decisions, to be completed with tutors, during tutorial 
sessions. We have moved to a digital version of the different subjects that your child can 
choose, and a link for this will be sent to you in the near future. 

• All students have been given a log-on to UniFrog, an online destinations platform, where 
information can be found about all types of workplaces and careers 

• One lesson will be spent in a computer suite, where students will access UniFrog and learn 
how to research different careers 

• Taster lessons, within departments, where students can experience what a KS4 lesson would 
be like in that subject 

• Careers Week starting March 7th, which will include: an assembly from Nottingham Trent 
University, a session on future aspirations led by students from Nottingham Trent University, 
an afternoon session with an external company on introducing pupils to the notion of data 
and its role in a wide range of jobs and careers and, a lesson in each subject on the different 
careers that are linked to that subject 

• Meetings and discussions with their tutor  

• Meetings with Miss Clogg or Mrs Brett for students who are struggling with their decisions 
 
This can be a very exciting time for our students, but I am equally aware that some will find it confusing 
or daunting. We work very closely with the students to guide them through this process; however, if 
at any time, you or your child would like more information or support, please do not hesitate to 
contact their tutor, in the first instance. 
 
Thank you for your continuing support. 
 
Kind regards, 
 

 
 
Mrs Brett 
 


